
 

  
 
 

 
 
 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Report totals for Sunday December 29, 2024 
 
Worship Attendance    307   

Extended Session/Nursery    19                          
 Kids Worship       
Total              326   
Sunday School   252       
                     
Weekly Giving (Budget Need - $17,958) 
 
Budget Offering                       $45,062.84 
Designated Funds                                 $9,455.00 

 
Building Fund - $3220         Lottie Moon - $380                                  
Coffee - $13                      Children’s Dept - $100 
Caring Hearts - $242         Capital Improvement - $5,000 
Shoebox - $500 
 

                    

Total Offering                      $54,517.84 
2023-2024 YTD                            $501,568.35 
 

In Our Thoughts and Prayers: 
Danny Head Family, (Jerrie Head’s Son, Daryl’s brother), Tommy 

Watson, Paul Gentry, Jack Barnes, Ron Medlin, Anna Umstead, Duane 

Barnes, Helen Lambert, Martha Johnson, Kendra Wike, Larry & Vivian 

Davis, Sandra Pressley, Tommy Cothren, Gail Mossholder, Phyllis Ann 

Fox, Larry Elmore, Ronnie Barnes, Donna Mayberry, Stacy Mitchell, Gary 

& Wanda Millsaps, Stella Hanshew, Danny Russell, Brent Wike, Rebecca 

Simmons, Avery Pigg, Jill Marsh, Darrell Adkins, Kim Fairchild, Marcia 

Medlin, Cathy Lackey, Lisa Hudler, Brenda Helms, Cindylou Brock, Sandra 

Arms, April Chapman, Lyndsey Looper, Jerry Ingram, Lucy Byrd, Rita 

Johnson, Lost loved ones, Western NC, EMS, First Responders, Our 

Country, Israel  

 

Connect App….This app will be like a church directory for everyone 
that chooses to use. You can download picture of yourself and family if 
you so choose, also select privacy information as to what you would like 
other people to see.  No one has this information except the ones that 
were sent an invitation from ETBC.  Not only will this be like a directory 
for the church; you will also be able to give through this, which 
information will be coming later. 

 
REALM…important information on REALM.  ETBC will begin REALM for 
online giving effective January 19, (or maybe before). For January 5th & 
January 12th, if you give through Continue to Give online, please use envelopes 
to give your tithes/offerings.  If you do not receive envelopes; they are laid at 
table at entry in worship center or in lobby. We apologize for any 
inconvenience this may cause.  Please bear with us as we make this transition 
from Continue to Give to REALM.  
 
THANK YOU…Thank you for the gift of the Gideon Bibles placed in 
honor of Kelly’s dad, Dean Jordan.  What a wonderful tribute to a godly 
man.  Most of all, thank you for the staff & church family for your prayers 
& support during this difficult time.  The family of Dean Jordan 
 
Choir School…The ETBC Choir school is open for all current and any 
prospective choir members, so if you’ve been considering joining the choir, this 
weekend would be a wonderful time to start! Dates are January 31 & February 
1. More information will be coming later. 
 

Calendar Events 

January 9 - 6:30pm WOM mtg. 

January 12 - 5:00pm AWANA, Bible Study & Youth  

January 14 - 11:00am Senior Adult Luncheon 

January 19 - 8:00am Deacon’s Mtg. 

January 31 - February 1 - Choir School 

 

 

January Mission Focus:   Caring Hearts Pregnancy Center 
Caring Hearts Pregnancy Center is a non-profit, non-denominational, non-political 
organization committed to providing care, compassion, information and support to 
anyone facing pregnancy whether planned or unplanned. We have been serving 
Alexander and surrounding counties since 2006. Supported by our local community 
via churches, businesses, individuals, clubs/organizations, and occasionally by 

grants. All services are free and confidential. 
 
Some steps of faith are simple, some are filled with twists and turns.  As the new 
building renovation is drawing close to completion, CHP has been surprised by 
quite a few twists and turns on this journey. The teams have been amazing at 
finding solutions and keeping costs to a minimum! But as is often the case with 
renovations on an older space, some things have just got to be taken care of. 
Repairs have added quite a bit to our predetermined budget, causing us to have to 
dip deeply into our general funds. CHP Board & Staff continue to pray and trust 
God for his timing to provide as He always has. As the steps of faith are coming to 
completion, Caring Hearts can’t wait to see how God will continue to work at 163 
Main Ave. Dr. Taylorsville. For more information CALL: (828) 632-1680 or go online 
https://partner.caringheartspc.com 

 

 

Our Service Roster 

Sunday, January 5 
9:30am Sunday School 
10:30am Worship 
10:30am Kid’s Worship 
 
NO EVENING ACTIVITIES  
 
Wednesday, January 8 

6:45pm Choir Practice 
7:00pm Bible Study, Youth,  
Team K.I.D. (K-5th)  
Mission Friends (3-pk) 
 

January 5 
Count Team: Kevin Powell, Chris Russell, Danny Dyson 
 

Greeter Team 1: Mike Chapman, Eric Blevins, Steve Douglas, Alex Fox, 

Bud Fox, Jeff Looper, Jeff Millsaps, Zane Murdock, Lee Siniard 
 

Extended Session: Bed Babies: Lisa Barnes, Penny Bruder, Lauren Davis, 
Heather Houston, Courtney Marlowe, Ann Robertson, Tracy Russell, Deanna 

Sherrill, 1 Year Olds: Susan Rogers, Kathy Jolly, 2 Year Olds: Courtney 

Lackey, Michelle Robinson, Ramie Robinson, 3&4 Year Olds: Kerri Hopke, 
Amy Oxentine, Cheryl Stafford 

 

January 12 
Count Team: Pete James, Donnie Goforth, David Davis, Bud Fox 

 
Greeter Team 2: Randy Elder, Jeff Cockrell, Derek Dyson, Tim Dyson, Gary 

Elder, Andy Fox, Mark Hensley, Phil Icard, Dwain Johnson, Wayne Jones 
 

Extended Session: Bed Babies: Donna Campbell, Jane Davis, Kaylin 

Dyson, Donna Elder, Byron & Peggy Frye, Nancy Jordan, Donna Mayberry, 
Natalie Russell, 1Year Olds: Suzette Barker, Gia Chapman, Gina Russell, 2 

Year Olds: Sandy Kerley, Jewel Warren, Kaylee Wike, Rochelle Wike, 3&4 
Year Olds: Gaye Beard, Gabi & Keisha Pritchard 

 

Calendar of Events 
Sunday Morning Worship  

January 5, 2025     10:30am 
 

“Therefore, if anyone is in Christ, he is a new creation; old things have passed away; 

behold, all things have become new.”      2 Corinthians 5:17 

 

Praise Band                                                                                                                       “Church” 

  

Welcome 

 

Congregational Songs                                                                                   “Firm Foundation”  

                                                                                                                                  “Holy Forever” 

Prayer Time                                                           

 

Praise Band                                                                                                   “Somebody Prayed” 

  

Message                                “A Prayer for the New Year”                           Rev.  Kevin White 

                                                        Ephesians 3:14-21 

                                     

Closing Congregational Worship Song                                                    “Heart of Worship” 

Sunday, January 12 
9:30am Sunday School 
10:30am Worship  
10:30am Kid’s Worship 
 
5:00pm AWANA, Bible Study, 
Youth 
 

Wednesday, January 15 

6:45pm Choir Practice 
7:00pm Bible Study, Youth,  
Team K.I.D. (K-5th)  
Mission Friends (3-pk) 
 

Our Church Staff 
Kevin White,          Senior Pastor 

Justin Siniard,     Youth Minister 

Elizabeth Walker, Children’s Director 

etbckids@gmail.com                   

Andrea Pennell,   Music Director 

Tracy Russell,    Office Administrator                     

etbctracy@gmail.com 

CHURCH OFFICE     (828) 632-2564 

 

tel:828-632-1680
mailto:etbckids@gmail.com

